
Is your child sleeping 
in a Jardine Crib? 

What should you do if you 
have a Jardine Crib?

320,000 Jardine Cribs sold at Toys “R” Us and Babies “R” Us* between 
2002 and 2008 have been recalled after the slats or spindles broke on 
some cribs, causing a gap, which resulted in the entrapment of  4 infants.

1.    STOP using the crib immediately.
 
2.    CONTACT Jardine at (800) 646-4106 to determine if  your crib is part of  the recall, or  
 visit Jardine’s website at www.jardinecribrecall.com.  If  you have a recalled crib, you will  
 receive full credit toward the purchase of  a new crib.

3.    CALL the Illinois Attorney General’s Recall Hotline at (888) 414-7678 if  you have   
 questions about the Jardine crib recall or have any product safety or recall question or  
 concern.

4. SIGN UP for email notification of  all recalled products at www.recalls.gov.

*The cribs were also sold at KidsWorld and Geoffrey Stores.
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Cribs pictured are only 3 of  the 28 different models included in this recall.


